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24th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent,           
 
Year 11 Progress Evening  
Thursday 30th March 2023, 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Progress Evening to be held in school on Thursday 30th 
March. The evening will give students and parents the opportunity to meet with subject teachers 
to discuss current performance, PPE results and Final Professional Predictions. Your child’s 
teachers will explain what we are doing in school to support and prepare your child during the 
final few weeks before the summer exams begin. Teachers will also outline what you and your 
child can do to prepare at home to ensure that they have revised and can remember key content 
and are able to apply this knowledge to examination questions. It is vital that all students and 
parents attend. 
 
Parents evening will be face-to-face in school, but appointments will be made using our online 
booking system. In order to book your preferred time slot for an appointment with your child’s 
subject teachers, you will need to access Schoolcloud using the following 
link https://campsmount.schoolcloud.co.uk/ . You will be required to provide your personal 
details and those of your child in order to sign in and book your appointment times. A video 
guide to help you book your appointments is accessible via the following 
link: https://bit.ly/3d1gyDH . This guide can also be accessed via the Quicklinks button on the 
school website. 
 
If you require any help signing into your account, or if you do not have access to the internet, 
please contact the school reception. 

We look forward to seeing you on the evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr A Makings 
Progress Leader Year 11 
Biology Teacher 
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